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Friday (10:00-18:00) 

Saturday (10:00-17:00) 

Sunday (10:00-15:00) 

Calgary Hyatt Regency, 700 Centre St SE, Calgary, AB, T2G 5P6 
 

There will be an AIR MAIL STUDY GROUP meeting 

from 10.00 -1130 on Saturday September 3rd. 

This will be a live meeting and not zoomed. 

Please contact Dave Bartlet at 

dave.bartlet@shaw.ca  for more information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The AMSG is operating on a cyber-only basis, so no membership dues are required. - Anybody who would like 

to be added to the AMSG email/membership list and receive future issues of The Pilot’s Log, should just send 

their email and postal address to me at hargreavescp@sympatico.ca  

Chris Hargreaves, AMSG Chair/Editor 
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